
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you all for an amazing week in school once again.  

Particular highlights have been the Fabulous Finish events. It is always a pleasure to 

welcome you into school for the children to be able to explain their learning and share new 

knowledge using all the vocabulary they have been taught. Thank you so much for your 

support. 

Thank you also for the great support at the coffee morning this week. It was amazing for 

Mrs White and I to have the opportunity to sit with so many parents and carers to discuss 

internet safety and develop our understanding of the issues affecting our children and the 

ways we can develop our curriculum in response. 

All that remains is to wish you a wonderful half term break with your loved ones. We look 

forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 20th February. 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Half term, have fun and stay 

safe! 

➢ Inset day 19th February. 

➢ Year 3 Badminton Festival. 

Limited spaces have been 

allocated by Westfield. 

Children will be given 

places on a ‘first come, first 

served’ basis. 

➢ Parent/Carer coffee 

morning. Parents welcome 

to join for a hot beverages 

although I hear some prefer 

a fizzy pop!  

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 92.1% 

Y3AM 98.8% 

Y4HH 91% 

Y5MH 93.5% 

Y5/6RC 90.4% 

Y6JS/MD 92.8% 

Well done to our weekly attendance winners 

Y3AM with extra playtime to be arranged with 

their teacher after the holidays. Awesome! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Anais from Y3NB For being a shining example of great behaviour in class. We can 
see how hard you are trying in lessons and this is really paying 
off. Well done! 

Ruby from Y3AM For being an absolute delight to have in class and making sure 
that everyone is included. A real reflection of our Emmanuel 
values Ruby, well done! 

Nathan from Y4HH For such an amazing explanation text about dragons. You 
injected so much thought and enthusiasm into you writing 
Nathan, we are so proud of you! 

Laila from Y5MH For showing such courage in our Fabulous Finish event. We are 
so proud of you for reading out you myth. Amazing! 

Mason from Y5/6RC For really standing out in class this week for courageous, 
thoughtful contributions. Wonderful news, well done Mason! 

Alfie fromY6JSMD For 100% effort all of the time. We could not ask any more of 
you Alfie! 

Stanley from Y5MH From Mrs Thorpe for your amazing positivity on Thursday when 
the snow came. You kept smiling through a long afternoon and 
cheered everyone up as they were waiting for grown ups! 

Leo from Y4HH From Mrs Thorpe for being a super role model for me in Year 4. 
Thank you for accepting the mission Leo! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Jersey, Alfie, Godswill, 

Joshua, Sophie and Dylan. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good 

work everyone. 

Class of the week are Y6JSMD, chosen for responding so well to the challenge for every child to 

used joined handwriting. Well done everyone! 

The class chosen this week for moving around school in a sensible, respectful manner are 

Y5MH . What a fabulous example you set, well done! 

 

 

 

“In my distress, O Lord, I called to you, and you answered me” (Jonah 2.2) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

It was an absolute pleasure to reward these 

wonderful pupils today. At the end of half-

term, all children chosen as stars of the day 

are entered into a prize draw (every time they 

earn it). Well done, you all deserve a treat from 

me! 

Next term, make sure to go for as many ‘star 

of the day’ awards as you can to increase your 

chances of winning the Easter prize! 

How wonderful it was to spend some quality time 

with these amazing gold award winners.  

Great to hear about the wonderful learning taking 

place throughout the week! 

Well done to Ana from Year 3 and her little 

brother Zac who have been so inspired by the 

Art work of Romero Britto that they have created 

their own pieces at home. Great work you two! 


